
Term 6 is an opportunity to not only celebrate the wonderful 

year we have had in Year 2 but also start to think about our 

new beginnings in Year 3. We will be doing a range of things 

to ease any anxieties children may have and prepare them for 

this change! 

Story time in Year 3  

Children will spend some time in 

the Year 3 classrooms with their 

current teacher and enjoy a story 

while taking in the new                  

surroundings. 

Playground, hall and  

classroom visit  

Children will visit the new areas 

of the school they will use for 

the important things like play 

time and lunch!  

End of year show  

Children look forward to putting on a 

special show to celebrate their time 

in Key Stage 1 before they embark 

on their Key Stage 2 journey.  

Transition to Year 3  

Sharing learning afternoon  

Children will celebrate their year 

with you by sharing their work 

from the year as you collect 

their school report.  


